

# **Coming Events**

- Choir cancelled.
   Next meeting June
   1st.
- ♦ Last Day for lego club—June 1st
- ♦ Last day for Soccer club—June 1st
- ♦ Next Thursday -May 26th Free Dress Day!



St Michael's Thursday Newsletter May 19, 2016

Dear Parents,

Thanks to all who have sent in the track meet permission forms. We are still in need of parents to carpool the children for both the 20<sup>th</sup> and the 24<sup>th</sup>. If any of you could drop off the students and pick them at the end of the meet that would certainly be appreciated. We do have enough parent volunteers to help at both meets. The students are excited!

### **Tuition Contract Meetings**

Enclosed in the Thursday envelope is the tuition contract information and suggested scheduled time to meet with me to discuss the tuition amount designated for each family. This is a "Fair Share" school so it is an opportunity for each family to discuss their financial needs before determining tuition responsibility. I look forward to the meetings as this gives me an opportunity to clarify concerns and answer questions. If there is a need to change the scheduled time, please contact Suzi Dutro at the school office.

Peace,

Karen Matthews

Principal

Thank you to all of you who have been sending in your Annual School Fund gift or pledge. We are moving closer to our goal of \$10,000. If you have not sent in your pledge, please do so before June 16<sup>th</sup>. Please give what you can. 100% family participation is our goal.

#### **Parents Club**

# Parents Club President for 2016/17

We are please to announce that Michelle Quinn will serve as the Parents Club President for the 2016-17 school year. Thank you so much Michelle! If you are interested in working with Michelle to continue the wonderful programs and support the parents club provides, please contact her at michellequinn13@yahoo.com.

### **No Choir**

Choir will not meet on May 18 or May 25. Our final choir meeting of the year will be held on June 1st. Please refer to the email sent by the director for more details.

# **Garage Sale and Textile Drive are Back!**

Our annual garage sale and textile drive are once more on the horizon. Look for a flyer coming home soon regarding donations. We will begin collections by the end of May. This is a huge fundraising event for our

school, and truly requires all hands on deck! Details coming soon!

For the safety of our children, all parents and visitors need to sign in at the office.

This would include: dropping off lunches, early pick up and doctors appointments

### A friendly Reminder

Please make sure when sending forms and payments into school to place them in a sealed envelope, with your child's name and the event on the front of the envelope.

Thank you,
Suzi Dutro

#### **Attendance Procedure**

If your student is going to be late/absent or leaving early, please call the school office at 360-568-0821 ext:102 or e-mail: schooladmin@smpschool.org